
 
 

March 25, 2020     
Minnesota 

 

As of March 25, 2020, the Minnesota Governor has not yet 
imposed a Shelter-in-Place” restriction.  

 

The local Multiple Listing Service has cancelled all Open Houses. 
However, there are no restrictions on real estate sales. All 
property recordings must be submitted electronically. 

 

The Minnesota Association of Realtors created a form to be 
used in light of the COVID-19 virus to address transactions 
where there is a Purchase Agreement. 
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